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Carlos Sandoval Olvera

President

Consejo Nacional de Industriales Ecologistas
Gabriel Mancera No. 1141

Col. De] Valle

Mexico, D.F. 03100

Re: JPAC Letter dated March 16, 2006
Dear Mr. Sandoval:

On behalf of the Council of the Commission for Environmenta] Cooperation
(CEC) and the Alternate Representatives, [ would like to thank the Joint Public Advisory
Committee (JPAC) for its letter requesting a private meeting with the Council at the next
session of the Commission on Environmental Cooperation, which will be held from June
27-28 in Washington, DC.

I am pleased to inform you that the Council has dedicated time on its schedule for
a meeting with the members of the JPAC. The meeting is scheduled to take place on
Wednesday, June 28. The Council hopes to have a constructive discussion and to hearing
JPAC advice about current programs and the future direction of the CEC.

I look forward to seeing you next month.

Sincerely yours,
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Deputy Assistant Administrator

ec: José Manuel Bulds Montoro, Alternate Representative for Mexico
David McGovern, Alternate Representative for Canada
William Kennedy, CEC Executive Director
JPAC Members
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